
WILCON 27

Wilcon and its employees have always been a first responder in times of natural disasters. In
2023, one of the stronger typhoons, Typhoon Egay, hit communities in Northern Luzon. Wilcon
donated emergency food provisions to affected families especially in the communities Wilcon
belongs in. The relief effort was undertaken in collaboration with the local government and
employee volunteers.

We have historically also been an active contributor to the Department of Education’s yearly
Brigada Eskwela program whereby they seek assistance or donations from various institutions to
help in repairing, improving and preparing public schools for the new school year.

Wilcon has also been a dependable participant and contributor to community events and activities
organized either by local governments or private entities aimed to build stronger community
relationships.
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